
  Poinsettia Order Form     

                  It is time, once again, to order poinsettias 

     to beautify the sanctuary during the Christmas season. 

 

FROM_______________________________________________ 

 

# OF PLANTS______________x $21.00_____________________ 

 

(Circle one) In honor of / In memory of 

 

____________________________________________________ 

(Circle one) In honor of / In memory of 

 

____________________________________________________ 

If needed, please add additional lines on the back. 

 

Please make checks payable to "First Presbyterian" and note 

"poinsettias" on the memo line.  Completed orders should be  

placed in Therese Dorna’s mailbox or mailed back to the church  

by November 30.  All plants should be picked up either following 

the Christmas Eve worship service or the Sunday after. 

 

An Alternative to Poinsettias 

Below are options for purchasing gifts 

through the Presbyterian Mission Agency. 

 

    FROM______________________________________________ 

    Can for water             $25.00______#donated 

    (Circle one) In honor of / In memory of 

    ___________________________________________________ 

    Kitchen Kit  $25.00______#donated 

    (Circle one) In honor of / In memory of 

    ___________________________________________________ 

    School Supplies  $30.00______#donated 

    (Circle one) In honor of / In memory of 

    ___________________________________________________ 

    If needed, please add additional lines on the back.  

    Jerry Cans: Flat-sided metal container for liquids provides a family                      

 with an easier method of transporting water.  

    Kitchen Kit: A kitchen kit provides basic preparation tools to people     

 who have lost everything in a disaster. 

    School Supplies: Displaced students in refugee camps lack supplies 

 needed for learning. One gift supports 3 students. 

 

   Please make checks payable to “First Presbyterian” and note “Giving  

   Catalog” on the memo line. Completed orders should be placed in      

   Therese Dorna’s mailbox or mailed back to the church by November 30. 

  


